

Receive Updates | Enter Email Address





TOMORROW: Webinar on Reporting Changes in Circumstance

Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 02/01/2018 11:37 AM EST

View in browser

Agents & Brokers: Selling in the Marketplace

HealthCare.gov

Help Consumers Report Changes in Circumstance

Join the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) **tomorrow**, **February 2**, from **2:00 PM to 3:30 PM Eastern Time (ET)** for a special webinar on reporting changes in circumstance. Register for this webinar by visiting <u>this link</u> or clicking the button below.

The webinar will review the importance of reporting changes in circumstance to the Marketplace, how you can help consumers report a change, and when and how consumers should complete this process. Additionally, the webinar will walk through how consumers can update a Marketplace application to add a spouse to an existing plan, as well as how consumers can make changes to a policy after moving to another state.

PLEASE NOTE: This webinar will not be hosted on REGTAP and it is not part of the 2018 Health Insurance Marketplace Updates for Agents and Brokers series. Select the link above or below to register for this special webinar. Please do not contact REGTAP with questions about this webinar content or registration.

Register Today!

We strongly encourage individuals from the same organization to gather in a common room and participate as a group using a single computer as space is limited.

CMS will deliver the audio portion of the webinar via your computer. Please log in 5 minutes in advance to confirm your audio link works properly. Use these tips if you need to troubleshoot your audio connection:

- Using Google Chrome as your internet browser seems to work best.
- Press the blue Play icon on the left side near the Alternate Audio tab to start the audio.
- Check your computer settings in advance to ensure your speaker volume is adjusted appropriately.
- If you cannot hear audio through your computer speakers, refer to the **Alternate Audio** tab on the left side of the webinar screen for more tips.





This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can <u>update your preferences</u>, <u>receive fewer emails</u> or <u>pause emails</u> until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our <u>1-click unsubscribe</u> to stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

Powered by

